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March 2, 2011

ATTN: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

BELL BEND NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
ENDORSEMENT OF CCNPP UNIT 3
RAI No. 213 RESPONSE, FSAR
CHAPTER 11
BNP-2011-052 Docket No. 52-039

Reference: 1) G. Gibson (UniStar Nuclear Energy) to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC), "Updated Response to Request for Additional
Information for the Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 3, RAI No.
213, UN#10-154, dated June 10, 2010 (ML101650110)

The purpose of this letter is to endorse the response made to the Request for Additional
Information (RAI) by the Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant (CCNPP) Unit 3, the Reference
COLA.

CCNPP Unit 3 provided an updated response to RAI No. 213, Question 11.02-2, in
Reference 1. The CCNPP Unit 3 updated response to RAI No. 213, Question 11.02-2, is also
applicable to the BBNPP COLA and is endorsed by PPL Bell Bend, LLC (PPL).

There are no new regulatory commitments in this letter.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 570.802.8102.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Executed on March 2, 2011

Respectfully,

Rocco R. Sglro

RRS/kw
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cc: Mr. William Dean
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

Mr. Michael Canova
Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike T6-E55M
Rockville, MD 20852


